
 

 
 
6 June 2014 

Mary Cavar 
Natural Disaster Funding Arrangements 
Productivity Commission 
Locked Bag 2 
Collins St East 
Melbourne Vic 8003 

By email: disaster.funding@pc.gov.au  
   
 
Dear Ms Cavar, 
 
Natural Disaster Funding Arrangements consultation 

Telstra’s submission in response to the Productivity Commission (Commission) issues paper 
“Natural Disaster Funding Arrangements” is attached. We welcome the opportunity to make 
this submission and appreciate the Commission’s time in meeting with us earlier today. 

Our submission does not contain commercial-in-confidence information and may be made 
public. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Iain Little 
Acting Executive Director – Regulatory Affairs 
Corporate Affairs 
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